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I am a resident of Moss Vale and I am horrified that this toxic facility is proposed for my town, and that it is 
genuinely being considered for approval. This is too close to houses, too close to schools, too close to the town. 
It is in the town! I am frightened that the installation of this facility will cause permanent damage to the 
environment and the people who live here and beyond. This facility is an untried and unknown quantity - they 
do not have clear plans as to how to avoid accidents which may cause contaminated water going into the the 
nearby streams. They don't have adequate equipment to fight a toxic fire. They don't have clear information 
about the kind of chemicals they will use on site, or the kind of waste chemicals and emissions that may be 
released. This kind of facility needs to be located far away from homes and towns and streams. This is not the 
right site, and the commission must see that this development is the most inappropriate use of the site 
imaginable, and must not approve this facility! 
 

 




